
From: Brown, RJ
To: Sandra Day
Subject: FW: SP-8-46-10_McCray_October 2014 (Extension request letter)
Date: Monday, October 27, 2014 11:24:06 AM

Sandra,
 
                Due to recent economic conditions, we’ve had to delay our project. However, we do plan to
begin this winter. We would like to request an extension on the project. Please let me know if you
need anything else from me at this time. We do not want our current deadline to expire.
 
Thanks,
 
 
RJ Brown
McCray Lumber and Millwork
Manager
785.843.3270
rjbrown@mccraylumber.com
 
 
 
 

From: Sandra Day [mailto:sday@lawrenceks.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 9:11 AM
To: Brown, RJ; Lewis, Roy; JeffM
Subject: RE: SP-8-46-10_McCray_October 2014
 
Depending on the timing you may need to request an extension. Please do not let the deadline
expire if that is the case. An extension request should include the reason for the extension and the
plans to complete the project. you can forward a letter via email. Please let me know if you have any
questions.
 

 
Sandra L. Day, AICP, City/County Planner- sday@lawrenceks.org
Planning Division | www.lawrenceks.org/pds
P.O. Box 708, Lawrence,KS 66044
Office (785) 832-3161 | Fax (785) 832-3160
 
“Your opinion counts!  Customer feedback helps us serve you better.  Please tell us how we’re doing by
completing this short online Customer Satisfaction Survey:
http://lawrenceks.org/pds/survey/satisfaction.”
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